
Dear Professor Abdullayev F.G and Professor Mardanov M. C  

 

Please except my sincere gratitude to the Organizing Committee of MADEA-7 for 

your warm hospitality and for your wonderful organizing work. 

 

The conference has been very successful. During the conference almost 200 

mathematicians from the world made academic exchanges with each other, shared 

their research results. Some of them discussed further cooperation in academic 

research and made friends with each other. All these will promote mathematical 

research.         

 

FA-Hotel where the participants lived is indeed a beautiful place. You arranged 

everything very well. Besides all academic activities you arranged people to see Baku. 

I get a very good impression on Baku and also on Azerbaijan.  

 

Thank you again. 

 

Wang, Kunyang 

 

Professor Dr  

School of Mathematical Sciences,  

Beijing Normal University, 

Beijing, 100875 China 

  

 

 

 

 


